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50, Memorandum Opinion and Order, (adopted July 11, 2005). 

 
  

I fully support today’s decision to allow the creation of what I believe will be a 
stronger wireless competitor in rural areas – a company that will be uniquely situated to 
help speed the deployment of advanced wireless services to an increased number of 
consumers throughout America.  Approval of this transaction, with the conditions we 
have imposed, is consistent with this Commission’s commitment to rural America and to 
ensuring that consumers everywhere have access to advanced services. 

 
While I appreciate the concerns raised with respect to the Applicants’ ability to 

comply with the E911 deployment rules, I do not believe that such concerns are specific 
to this transaction.  Making sure consumers have access to E911 services remains one of 
my – and the Commission’s – top priorities.  But any concerns regarding compliance 
with future deadlines are more appropriately addressed in the context of either specific 
requests for waiver or industry-wide requests for relief of our E911 rules. 


